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Tallawong News 

Presidents Message 
Welcome back everyone for a much deserved Christmas 

break. I hope Santa was good everyone.  

Hopefully the weather is kind to us for the rest of the season 

unlike the period before the break. 

We have some great events coming up that you can read 

more about in this newsletter including our Champ Day. I en-

courage all parents to enter their kids for this fun day. Medals 

can be won as well as a chance to watch some of the adults 

compete against the kids in the Presidents relay (fingers 

crossed we don’t get dis-qualified this year).  

Thank you everyone for supporting our charity events this 

year. Much needed funds were raised for both the Cancer 

Council as well as Beyond Blue and Prostate Cancer. 
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           LAPATHON 

Due to the number of Friday night cancellations and the unavailability to use the 

grounds on a Wednesday night we are going to postpone the lapathon until the 

2015-2016 Little Athletics season. 

Tallawong Park Little Athletics Newsletter 

Bunnings BBQ 
Thankyou to all the helpers that attended our    

Bunnings BBQ on Sunday. It was hot work but very 

enjoyable with a great team. Lots of money was 

raised for the club so THANK YOU again. 
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The Zone Athletes Carnival was held  on the 12th,  13th and 14th of December at Blacktown 

International Sports park. 

Congratulations to all the athletes who competed at zone, well done. We have 23 athletes 

who will be representing Tallawong Park at the Regional Championships in February.  

Congratulations to Emily who broke two zone records in the under 17 girls discus and  

shot-put, outstanding effort Emily.  

Also, many of our athletes did their PBs and broke centre records. Thankyou to all the  

parents and helpers who helped out at the events. 

Well done to everyone, a great weekend had by all. 

Zone Athletes Carnival 

Tallawong Golf Day 

Our annual Tallawong Park Golf Day was held on 30th November at Fox Hills Golf Course. 

Our big kids got to play, that’s 18 holes on a beautiful sunny day with the storm rolling in 

just on the last hole.  A few drinks, a sausage in a roll and new friendships made, what else 

could you want. 

Congratulations to our 

2014 Tallawong Golf Day winners 

Steve Peters, Mandy Sweetling 

and Ben Abbott. 
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  Championship Day 

    Sunday 1st March 

First call will be at 8.15am at Tallawong Park 

Entries Close Friday 20th February 

Entry forms will be available from Kane Findlay. 

Entry fee 

$10 for tiny tots to U12 can compete in up to 4 events. 

$15 for U13 to U17 for up to 6 events. 

Medals are awarded to 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in each event. 

BBQ will be open early for breakfast. 

It’s a great fun day. 

Tallawong Park Christmas Fun Night 

Our last Friday night for 2014 was our Christmas fun night, our athletes enjoyed  a relaxing night playing 

tug -o -war, hurdles and relay races. Santa arrived in good old Aussie style, on the back of a ute. 

The kids enjoyed the show bags Santa gave them, a fun and exciting night. 
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www.tallawongparkla.org.au 

On our web site you’ll find all the information you need to know 

about Little Athletics and our Club. You’ll find results from Friday 

night competitions,  upcoming events as well as coaching tips.  

Another great way to stay in touch for the 

latest information is to join our Facebook page. 

Www.facebook.com/TallawongParkLA  

 

Uniforms 

All athletes must be in full uniform every Friday night, this  
includes displaying all numbers and patches in there appropriate positions. 

All IGA patches should have been removed and replaced with the new 
Jetstar patch, please see your age manager if you haven't  
received a Jetstar patch.  

We have jackets available for kids ($45) and adults ($50) 

AGM and Presentation Night  

Will be held on Saturday 2nd May 2015 at Blacktown Bowling Club 6.00—11.00pm. 

If you are interested in joining the committee, nominations forms will be included in your invitation. 

Trophies will be presented on the night followed by a disco. 

Dress code, Casual, no thongs. 
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Sponsors  
Sporting clubs could not survive without help from the community including small businesses that 

sponsor us. This year we are lucky to attract a major sponsor in                                              

E-waste Management Solutions  
More information about the company can be found at www.ewastemanagementsolutions.com.au. 

 

We would like to thank the following Sponsors for their continued support, 

without this type of assistance, the running of the Centre would be difficult.  

 

PNW PROPERTY SERVICES PTY LTD 

 

We encourage everyone to support our great sponsors. 

PAUL WATSON 

ELECTRICAL 

CHARLIE’S FAMILY 

RESTAURANT 

 
    Dates for your Calendar 

  

                                                    February 20, 21 & 22 Regional Carnival 

March 1 Tallawong  Park Championship Day             May 2 AGM and Presentation Night 

 


